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CELEBRATING NATIONAL VOTER REGISTRATION DAY 
 

In celebration of National Voter Registration 
Day, I hosted a voter registration drive at 
Queens College, the first in a series of voter 
registration drives throughout my district. This 
effort will boost civic engagement, get new 
voters excited about voting, and give Queens 
residents a stronger voice in the electoral 
process. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

UNVEILING NEW HOUSING IN FLUSHING 
 

I joined Selfhelp Community Services to 
celebrate its grand opening of senior 
housing at 137-39 45th Avenue in Flushing. 
Residents will have access to computers, a 
Virtual Senior Center, green roof space, 
exercise equipment and health screenings at 
the Charles B. Wang Community Health 
Center next door. Thanks to Mayor Bill de 
Blasio for making affordable housing a 
priority! What a wonderful addition to our 
community! 

 



 

MEETING WITH P.S. 46 PARENTS IN BAYSIDE 
 
At P.S. 46's first PTA meeting, I joined Council Member 
Mark Weprin for an update and overview of the school 
year. Kudos to Principal Goldberg and the entire school 
community for all that they do in serving every student, 
every day! 

 
 
 

 
WELCOMING UPK STUDENTS IN AUBURNDALE 

 
I joined Mayor Bill de Blasio, 
Chancellor Carmen Fariña, and 
Borough President Melinda Katz to 
tour a local pre-K program at the 
Home Sweet Home Children's 
School in Auburndale. As a strong 
supporter of Universal pre-K, I am 
encouraged by the 
Administration's dedication to 
expanding early education for all! 
 
 

ADVOCATING FOR TENANTS 
 
I hosted a group of Flushing residents in my office to 
discuss forming a tenants association. By banding 
together, the tenants will work to improve 
conditions in their building and neighborhood. I am 
hopeful that we will create a better place to live 
with decent, affordable housing. If you have any 
housing related concerns, please feel free to contact 
my office. 

Stay in Touch! 
My district office is located at 159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366  

and I can always be reached at RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us or 718-820-0241


